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August 24, 2017 - Meetings 

Dear Praying Friends,  
 

It is a joy for us to write and let you know what God is doing in our lives, and it is all because of your 

faithfulness in your prayers and support.  We need you now more than ever!  Since our last letter, we have 

had a lot of activity!  

Youth Camp: Our youth experienced their first 

youth camp in July!  We have from 8 to 12 teens 

in our youth group and 6 of them went along 

with the youth director and his wife (pictured to 

the left). One was saved, two got their lives 

straightened out, and they all came back 

changed!  
 

Quinceañera is a Hispanic celebration marking 

the passage of a young lady at age 15 into adulthood.  Though in the world it is filled with dancing, 

drinking and revelry, we use the custom to teach Christian                                               

values. Carolina Carrillo was our first Quinceañera of our                                                 

church.  We sang hymns, had a Bible ceremony and she signed                              

a vow of purity and I  preached (many of whom had never                                                 

heard the gospel)!  Praise the Lord for youth who do not want                                                                

to follow the world’s ways.                                              
 

I had the privilege to teach in a pastor’s conference (pictured                                                          

below) in Rio Bravo this month, with over 30 present and 8                                      

of us participated in the importance of Bible teaching.                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The latest meeting we had was at Frontier Baptist Missions, where we took a group from our church to a 

music seminar.  Yes, Michelle and I are pictured here (second couple from the left) and so is Melissa 

Houston (to the far right).  She has already jumped in with both feet and is helping in a tremendous way! 

If you are not supporting her, we believe she would be a great addition to your mission family.    
 

In Mexico, you will be glad to hear that our works have just completed their VBS’s and we will report on 

them in our next letter!  

 

In Him,  

 

 

Danny and Michelle Jones  

You make it possible for us to reach Hispanics on both sides of 

the border! 
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